
Simmons - DNR, Leigh <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>

C1980007, West Elk Mine, MR-485, Second Adequacy Review
Munz, Bob <RobertMunz@coreresources.com> Fri, Apr 18, 2025 at 7:28 AM
To: "Simmons - DNR, Leigh" <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>
Cc: Sara Stevenson-Benn - DNR <sara.stevenson-benn@state.co.us>

Hi Leigh,

 

Thank you for checking back in, I have not heard anything but have reached out to hopefully get something back soon.

 

Can we please extend the decision date for MR-485 to 4/25?

 

Thanks

[Quoted text hidden]
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